
22/07/2020 

MR Beth Cowling 
24 Carew ST 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
beth@theyogaspace.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I’m writing with concern about the proposed Optus tower at Curl Curl. As a mother of a child 
who plays at the park in curl curl and will be attending Curl Curl North Public School in a few 
years it really worries me that a tower emitting radiation could be placed so close to play areas 
and to the school. I am against it being put in as it is risky for the health and safety of the kids 
in the community. 

Sent: 22/07/2020 9:32:58 PM
Subject: Online Submission


